
 

August 25, 2008 
Circular No. 040-2008   

General Manager 
Panama City 

                                      Ref.: Certifications of the General Directorate of 
Administrative Career.

Dear General Manager: 

Heeding a request of the General Directorate of Administrative Career, we hereby advise you that 
the Authorization Certifications issued by said Directorate have the same validity as the Certificates 
granted to the Administrative Career Public Servants.

The previous observation is done heeding a notice of the General Directorate of Administrative 
Career, which  points  out  that  there  have  been  cases  wherein  the  Banks  reject  Certification 
submission.

In case of  needing additional  information on this subject, please communicate directly with the 
Directorate  of  Human  Resources  Administration  of  the  General  Directorate  of  Administrative 
Career, phone 505-4500.

We are grateful to the General Manager for giving the Bank’s staff the instructions needed.

Attentively, 

Olegario Barrelier
Superintendent 

Attachment: What we announced.

/afo 



Republic of Panama
General Directorate of Administrative Career

Panama 1, Panama

Panama, August 13, 2008 
Note DIGECA No. 104-04-1573/-08

Engineer 
Olegario Barrelier
Superintendent of Banks

Mr. Superintendent:

We hereby advise you that the authorization certificates issued by the 
General Directorate of Administrative Career have the same validity as 
the certificates granted to the Administrative Career Public Officials.

Please notify this information to the Banks of this market, since some 
Administrative  Career  Public  Officials  have  lost  their  certificate,  they 
come every day to the General Directorate of Administrative Career to 
request the certification, and later they let us know that the latter is 
rejected by the Banks. 

Any other information that the Banks may need in this regard, please 
address the query to the Directorate of Human Resources Administration 
of the General Directorate of Administrative Career, to Argelia Zambrano 
Barletta, phone 505-4500.

Attentively,

ARNULFO A. DE LEON V.
General Director

C.: Juan Ricardo Dianous – General Director of Banco Nacional


